
 

Friday, 17th November 2023

Dates for your Diary

 
This week’s news 

Birthdays

Happy Birthday to…

Supporting everyone to be kind, 

confident and curious.

Barham Church of England Primary School

This Week’s Awards
Writer of the Week

Mabel (Owls)
Mathematician of the Week

Zara (Eagles)
Reader of the Week

Lacy (Hawks)
Scientist of the Week

Felix (Eagles)
Citizen of the Week

Forest School Group – for digging a channel to 
stop the large rainwater puddles forming on the 

road!

Congratulations 
to Jays class 
who had the 

highest 
attendance last 

week. 

Attendance 

Ted

Friday 24th November FOBS Wreath-making workshop 
at The Duke of Cumberland 7pm
Tuesday 28th November Speedstacks competition at 
Canterbury Academy (Yrs 5/6)
Monday 4th December KS1 Nativity 
Tuesday 5th December KS1 Nativity
Wednesday 6th December Whole school trip to the 
Pantomime at the Marlowe Theatre
Thursday 7th December KS2 Language workshops 
delivered by students from Folkestone Girls Grammar
Friday 8th December Talent Show
Saturday 9th December FOBS Christmas Fair, Barham 
Village Hall 12-3pm
Monday 11th December ‘Elfridges’ (Christmas present 
buying for all pupils) Creative Prayer for Yrs R-2
Tuesday 12th December Christmas Concert at the 
Gulbenkian Theatre 7pm
Wednesday 13th December Creative Prayer Yrs 3-6, 
Christmas lunch, Christmas jumper/outfit day
Thursday 14th December Christmas service at church 
2pm (parents/carers are welcome to attend)
Friday 15th December Carols around the tree  1.30pm  
(parents/carers invited) school ends at 2.15pm
Wednesday 3rd Jan – children return to school

Zachary (Puffins)
Ella (Wrens)
Olha (Wrens)
Joseph (Wrens)
Joey (Jays)
Sofia (Jays)
Sebastian (Wrens)

Children in Need

Thank you to everyone who 
made a donation to Children 
in Need today. We have 
raised over £180 for this 
good cause.

Anti-Bullying Week – ‘Make a noise!’
We all wore odd socks this week as a reminder 
that we are all unique and different. We had an 
assembly led by Mr J and Year 6 pupils. Classes 
have also discussed what bullying is and what to 
do if they see someone being bullied or are 
bullied themselves. 

Years 5 and 6 made us very proud as they led the 
Remembrance Service on Friday. They read and 
sang incredibly well and had written some very 
thoughtful poems and prayers. Leila and Eva laid 
the poppy wreath at Church last Sunday.

Remembrance Service
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